
From: Tagnipes, Jeorge S.
Sent: 7/29/2010 2:14:54 PM

Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Coiporatc/cn=Rccipients/cn=SRRd):.|Redacted
; Besa, Athena

To:
Redacted
(ABesa@semprautilities.com)

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Updated PIPs

Hello all, would you be able to tell me if the 2010-2012 PIPs for PGE and Sempra have already 
been updated, from what is listed in the attached spreadsheet?

I’m asking because I recently heard there are updated SCE PIPs online.

If there are updated PIPs, can you send me a link where they are located.

I want to get all the original PIPs in one place, so they can be inventories and updated 
accordingly.

Jeorge S. Tagnipes [ 415.703.2451 (direct) | 415.703.2200 (facsimile) | ieorqe.taqnipes@cpuc.ca.qov

PLEASE VISIT http://eeqa2006.cpuc.ca.qovCPUC Energy Division - Energy Efficiency Section
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